
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Feb. 10, 2019   

       578 

       601 

       542 

       681 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 FEBRUARY 9TH  THROUGH FEBRUARY 17TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 2-9 4:00 PM   George Gatta – The Family 

Clara Coppola – Chris & Dan 

Magruder 

Mary E. “Betsy” Ricker – Mary & 

John Morrette 

    2-10 9:00 AM John Newcomb – The Family 

Lorraine Shiely – Trudi Lynch 

Hank Buczkowski – Norma & John 

Laniewski 

Clara Coppola – The Perrone Sisters 

Helen & Edward Turek – Mary Ann 

and Richard Schaeffer 

Lawrence R. DeMarco (23rd 

Anniversary) – The Family 

    2-11 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

    2-12 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

    2-13 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-14 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-15 7:30 AM Mass 

    2-16 4:00 PM Mary DeMaria – The Family 

Jim Sanford – Cindy & Jim Steadwell 

Clara Coppola – Kathy Brooks 

Mary “Betsy” Ricker – Jim & 

Lorraine Poirier 

    2-17 9:00 AM Helen Turek – Trudi Lynch 

Hank Buczkowski – Debbie Griffith 

Paul Podhorez – Fred & Helen 

Pepper 

Lorraine Shiely – The Former 

Members of the Rosary Society 

 
          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 2/11 Gn 1:1-9                                           Mk 6:53-56 

Tues. 2/12 Gn 1:20-2:4a                                   Mk 7:1-13 

Wed. 2/13 Gn 2:4b-9, 15-17                            Mk 7:14-23 

Thur. 2/14 Gn 2:18-25                                      Mk 7:24-30 

Fri.  2/15 Gn 3:1-8                                           Mk 7:31-37 

Sat. 2/16 Gn 3:9-24                                         Mk 8:1-10 

Sun. 2/17            Jer 17:5-8/1 Cor 15:12, 16-20/ Lk 6:17, 20-26 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – FEBRUARY 16TH AND 17TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh K. Burke 

CUP 1 C. Kukan H. Burke 

CUP 2 J. Wilson C. O’Connor 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 L. Neals A. DeSieno 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 T. Neals L. DeSieno 

CUP 3 D. Mayer A. Stolle 

CUP 4 D. Lippiello A. Seaver 

SERVER TBD D. Burns 

SERVER  M. Lape 

GREETER 
 

M. Schwartz P. Buczkowski 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/28-2/3/19 
OFFERTORY  $ 3,732.56 ENVELOPE USERS 118 

ELECTRONIC OFFERTORY    2,040.00 ELECT. USERS   21 

CHILDREN           2.00 ATTENDANCE 281 

INITIAL OFFERING           3.00   

DEBT REDUCTION       648.00   

DONATION       200.00   

STOLE FEES       100.00   

MASS STIPENDS          90.00   

BLDG. RENTAL         850.00   

TOTAL INCOME $ 7,665.56 TOTAL EXPENSES $3,919.39 

Next weekend’s second collection will be for 

Sandwich Supplies.  Each month we prepare 300+ 

sandwiches for Bethesda House in Schenectady.  This 

monthly endeavor cost approx. $150-$175/month.  

This semi-annual collection, along with our ongoing 

bottle drive, helps to offset a portion of this expense.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in 

any way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently, especially, Sr. Jean Kinney, O.P.   

We also pray for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country.      

 



THE FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                     FEBRUARY 10,  2019 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

Attention Children!  Do you like to 

sing? Did you know when you sing 

you are praying twice?! Come join the 

Children's Choir starting at St. 

Joseph's for grades 2nd-5th! The 

Children's Choir will rehearse 1-2x a 

month after the 9am mass until 11am and sing on 

special occasions and holidays. Sign-ups will be after 

the 9am mass today, February 10th by the piano! If 

you have any questions do not hesitate to ask Alanna 

Wilson before or after mass or by 

email alannawilson96@gmail.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                       Christ Child Baby Collection – we will be 

collecting baby items from January 21st 

until February 25th. The following new 

items are needed:  receiving blankets, 

afghans/quilts, disposable diapers, 

booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, stretch suits, 

sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, baby lotion, baby 

wipes and outfits for a boy or girl.   There is a crib set 

up in Holy Family Hall to accept your donations.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Volunteers Needed!  We are in need of 

volunteers to help transport residents to 

and from Deacon John’s service at Baptist 

Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.  This 

takes place on Tuesdays and is approximately for one 

hour 1:00PM to 2:00PM.  Please call the office if you 

are available for this much needed service.      

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Souper Bowl Results – As a Parish we raised $398.52 

for the Schenectady Community Mission.  The majority 

of the parish, almost double, wanted the Rams to win.   

Thank you for your generosity.  The money will be put 

to good use serving the people who are in the most 

need.    

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 

We will be assembling the Valentine 

Sweet Baskets this Sunday, February 

10th beginning at 12 noon at the Parish 

Center.  Anyone wishing to help is 

welcome to come!  If you had signed up 

to deliver, you may pick up your boxes 

on Sunday or as soon as possible during the week for 

delivery at your convenience. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

St. Joseph’s and Our Lady of Grace are 

proud to announce that we have 35 young 

people preparing for the Sacrament of 

Confirmation.  In Holy Family Hall there is 

a basket with slips of paper that have 

names of a Confirmation Candidate.  Please feel free 

to take one and pray for that person between now and 

their Confirmation date, Sunday, May 12th.  If you 

would like to write a note to that candidate, feel free 

to do so and drop it at the Parish Office and Grace will 

ensure that the Candidate receives it.  Either way, 

please keep our Candidates in prayer as they 

continue their journey of faith. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Caution ~ Watch Your Step!  Although we 

do our best to keep the parking lot and 

walkways clear of ice & snow, please 

use caution when walking around 

your car and entering/exiting church 

(sometimes conditions may change 

quickly during mass).  The floors inside also become 

slippery from what is tracked in on shoes & boots.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards & reloads is scheduled for 

Tuesday, February 12th.  All orders 

must be at the Parish Office by 

Monday, February 11th  at 10 am.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

From the Finance Office ~ the contribution statements 

that were mailed out on January 30th were correct as 

far as the stated 2018 contributions.   Please note 

that the date on the letter was stated as 2018, not 

2019.  If you wish to have a replacement letter with 

the correct year, please contact Debbie at the office.  

We are sorry for this inconvenience. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please be sure not to park in front of Fr. 

Peter’s driveway as he needs to leave 

immediately after both weekend masses 

in order to travel to Our Lady of Grace to 

celebrate their weekend masses.  Thank you! 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 2/12 Sandwich Making-11 AM - PC 

mailto:alannawilson96@gmail.com

